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Pawnee City Council Seeking Bids for Property
(KLZA)--The Pawnee City Council has approved the acceptance of bids for a
property on G Street.

The empty lot, formerly the Gaston property, was declared a nuisance property.
The City cleaned up the property, which included razing the home of the property.

Sealed bids for the purchase of the property will be opened during the September
25th meeting of the Pawnee City Council.

The Council did approve a request from Keith and Joyce Klepper to vacate an all
between 13th and 14th Street in Block 3, North Pawnee City. In addition, the
Council waived the three reading rule, finalizing the action.

City Clerk Tammy Stephens noted the curb painting project organized by Deputy
City Clerk Kelly Wiers. Pawnee City teacher Mrs. Moser and 15 students from
the Pawnee City School assisted with the project.
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